



Tudtátok? Anglia nemzeti ételei közé tartozik a **fish&chips** (azaz rántott hal sült krumplival). Rendkívül népszerű náluk ez a fogás. A mai szövegben egy olyan lány fog mesélni a napjairól, akinek a családja ilyen éttermet vezet. A **chip shop** – ahogy a szövegben is látjátok majd - olyan üzlet, ahol fish&chipset lehet venni és enni.

1. We have some new words from the text, please **write them into your vocabulary, click on the words and listen them.** Van néhány új szó a szövegben, amit először megtanulunk. **Másoljátok ki őket a szótárfüzetbe, ha kész, kattintsatok az angol szavakra és hallgassátok, ismételjétek őket!**

flat = lakás

be bored of = unalmas valami

above = felette

p.m. = este

workplace = munkahely

have a long shower = hosszan zuhanyozni

at about 4.00 = 4 óra körül

I smell of fish = Halszagom van.

at that time = abban az időben

2. Let's listen and read the text. Hallgasd meg és olvasd közben a szöveget!



My name's Lucy Beale and I live in London. My dad's got a chip shop and we live in the flat above it. The chip shop is my home, my workplace and a great place to hang out with my friends. During the week I usually wake up at 6.30 and help my mum at the shop. I clean the tables and she cleans the floor. Then I go to school. I get home at about 4.00 in the afternoon. There aren't usually many people in the shop at that time, so I do my homework there. Then I have dinner. I rarely have fish and chips because I'm bored of it. In the evening my friends sometimes come to the shop. We play video games or just sit around and talk. I don't work at the shop every evening. I work three times a week. Twice a week I work till 8 p.m. and once a week, on Saturdays, till 10 p.m. I enjoy working at my dad's chip shop, but every evening I always have a long shower because I smell of fried fish! I hate it!

3. Match the questions with the answers. Kösd össze a kérdéseket a válaszokkal!

What does Lucy do before school?	She works till 10 p.m once a week on Saturday.
Where does she do her homework?	She does her homework in the shop.
When do Lucy's friend visit her?	She has a long shower every evening.
How often does she work till ten?	She helps her mum cleaning the shop.
What does Lucy do every evening?	They sometimes visit her in the evening.

4. What is the best title for the text? Click on it. Melyik a legjobb cím a szöveghez? Kattints rá!

☐ a. My favourite restaurant

☐ b. Living above a chip shop

☐ c. Jobs for teenagers

5. Write short answers for the questions. Válaszol röviden a kérdésekre!

In which city does Lucy live?

What time does she usually wake up on weekdays?

What time does she get home from school?

What does Lucy do with her friends?

Does Lucy enjoy working in her dad's shop?